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Cancellation of National Day event/reception

In view of the extra-ordinary situation in the wake of global pandemic of
COVIDI9 and in line with precautions recommended by the Canadian government
and relevant experts, the Consulate General of Pakistan has decided to cancel this
year’s National Day reception/event which was planned for 22 March 2020.

This decision, which was difficult to make due to great significance of the
day, was necessitated to ensure safety and well being of the participants. Any
inconvenience caused is highly regretted.
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